
St David’s Prep Justin Hall Beckenham Road West Wickham BR4 0QS 
T: 020 8777 5852 E: office@stdavidsprep.com 

 

Tuesday 26th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

On Friday 15th March, Year 1 will be visiting The National Gallery for 

a tour of paintings relating to animals and plants.  

We will be travelling by train from West Wickham shortly after 

9.30am and we will return to school by mid-afternoon. 

Children should wear their school uniform and blazers. They will also 

need to bring a packed lunch and water for the day in a plastic bag 

that will go into a school drawstring bag that will be provided for the 

trip. If you would like a packed lunch provided by the school, please 

indicate on the form below along with their sandwich choice.                                                        

Please could you sign and return the permission slip below by Monday 

4th March. 

Thank you,  

Mrs Wright 

 

YEAR 1 NATIONAL GALLERY TRIP 2019 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………… to go to The 

National Gallery on Friday 15th March. 

 

I would like a packed lunch provided by Holroyd Howe:  YES / NO 

 
(Please circle sandwich option: Ham /  Jam  /  Cheese /  Marmite ) 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 


